
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Belvoir Federal Purchased School Supplies for Fort Belvoir Elementary School 

Woodbridge, VA, October 8, 2015   Belvoir Federal Credit Union purchased school supplies for Fort 
Belvoir Elementary School through employee donations. 

During Belvoir Federal’s Employee Appreciation Week, funds were collected as a 50/50 raffle with $200 
going towards a local elementary school and the remaining balance going towards the lucky raffle winner.  

Fort Belvoir Elementary School’s Principal, Theresa Carhart, asked that new clothing for a clothing closet be 
purchased for students rather than traditional school supplies. These resources would then be available for 
students who might need a change of clothes throughout the school day.  

“Our school is thankful for Belvoir Federal and the partnership we have created. Belvoir Federal’s staff 
continues to go above and beyond in their support of our school, community, and students. Their most 
recent donation of items will help us when instances arise where students need a change of clothes,” stated 
Theresa Carhart.  

Ms. Carhart shared that through this donation, they will be able to help students have necessary resources 
when emergencies arise, maximize instructional time, and minimize pulling parents away from their work to 
bring a change of clothes.  

Fort Belvoir Elementary School  
Fort Belvoir Elementary School, A Fairfax County Public School, opened its doors in September 1998. Located on the Fort 
Belvoir Army Installation, the school serves military-connected students in grades Pre-K-6, and has a program capacity of 1,102 
students. The school replaced the three existing elementary schools (Cheney, Markham, and Barden) that closed in June 1998 and 
is one of the largest elementary schools within Fairfax County Public Schools (FCPS) and the Washington Metropolitan area. For 
more information, visit www.fcps.edu.  

About Belvoir Federal Credit Union  
Belvoir Federal is a member-owned, full-service financial institution that provides the foundation for the financial success of our 
Members. Belvoir Federal, a not-for-profit organization, has served the Fort Belvoir and U.S. Armed Forces community since 1946 
and named 2014 and 2015 Best Places to Work in Virginia. For more information about Belvoir Federal, please visit 
www.BelvoirCreditUnion.org. 
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